
From:
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: [External] Minor Variance Application A206/21 - Comments RE: 60 Macarthur Drive
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 5:59:01 PM

PLEASE NOTE:
We would like to remain anonymous as to avoid any conflicts with the applicants.

We live on the adjacent street and have a visible view of the structure in question.
We find that this structure obstructs our views of the natural surroundings as it appears to be a large 
dwelling in our backyard. It is clearly not up to code as it goes against the height and width restrictions 
set forth by the city. 


